
From: Karen Voorhees
To: Carol Ann Desiderio; Barbara Murphy
Subject: Roosevelt Field YES to move forward
Date: Monday, May 22, 2023 2:49:58 PM

Hello Carol and Barbara, 
I am a resident of Reserve Street in Malden. 
Please support the vote to move forward with turf on the Roosevelt Field. This project is
desperately needed for the kids of Malden, present and future. I have 2 kids in the Medford
Soccer program and they would benefit greatly from this project. 
Thank you, 
Karen Voorhees
3 Reserve Street
Malden
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